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I strongly oppose any legislation that would dismantle Oregon's successful vote-by-

mail system. For decades, this system has proven to be accessible, maximizing voter 

participation by making voting convenient for all Oregonians, especially those with 

disabilities, limited mobility, or demanding work schedules. It is also secure, including 

robust measures that ensure the integrity of our elections, and efficient, providing a 

cost-effective method for accurate and timely results. Eliminating vote-by-mail would 

disenfranchise countless Oregonians and undermine the principles of fair and 

accessible elections. This system has proven to be a cornerstone of Oregon's 

democracy, and any attempt to eliminate it is a direct assault on the rights of Oregon 

voters. This bill is nothing more than partisan nonsense.  


